
Siegen City Tour 2021 

 

As, unfortunately, last year’s welcome days had to be conducted online 

we were happy to be able to offer a tour through the “Oberstadt” of 

Siegen complementing the online information meetings. 

We visited the castle campus as the main point of studies due to the 

location of lecture halls for courses in economics, the library and the 

newly opened canteen. Further, the students could count on our tutors 

Umidjon Khoshimov and Violeta Prykhodchenko to share their 

experience of the previous years with them. Umid remotely prepared the 

students for their upcoming life in Germany from his home country on 

the day before. During the tour, Violeta kept the students excited with 

stories she could tell about the city of Siegen and Germany in general. At 

the same time, we discovered the old town, the town hall, the lower 

castle and the upper castle with its beautiful garden. 

It is a pity that not all new students could join us yet but we are planning 

further events for the future where all of us can finally meet up. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


